
PLYMOUTH CITY COUNCIL 
 

26 APRIL 2010 
 

 
 
Cabinet Minute 152  
of the meeting held on 13 
April 2010 

LOCAL DEVELOPMENT FRAMEWORK: 
ADOPTION OF CITY CENTRE AND 
UNIVERSITY AREA ACTION PLAN  

 
 
The Director for Development and Regeneration submitted a written report 
together with the City Centre and University Area Action Plan for formal 
adoption.  
 
Cabinet welcomed Richard Grant to the meeting, following his recent illness.  
 
Resolved that – 
  

(1) the City Council is Recommended to formally adopt the City 
Centre and University Area Action Plan; 
  

(2) Officers are instructed to implement, as soon as practicable, all 
the statutory procedures associated with the adoption process.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
______________________________________________________________ 
 

Note: 
 

The full report in connection with this minute is available on the website 
www.plymouth.gov.uk/democracy 

or by contacting Democratic Support on 01752 304867 


